# ALL JAPAN SHITO-RYU KARATE-DO SEIKOKAI ASSOCIATION



INTERNATIONAL

www.shitoryuseikokai.com

**NEWS BULLETIN** 

Volume 7

Issue 2 February 2010

### Third Seiko Kai Asia Cup

The Third Seiko Kai Asia Cup and Seventh Seiko Kai Karate Championship Tournament will be held in Sri Lanka in May of this year. Details to be provided.

# **Bangladesh**

Under guidance of the Bangladesh Shito Ryu Seiko Kai Chief Instructor Mostafizur Rahman Sensei, the Bangladesh Young King Martial Art Center, Shito Ryu Seiko Kai Karate-do Bangladesh and the Bangladesh Shotokan Karate Association organized an international karate camp in the Narayangong District in Bangladesh during January 13 to 16, 2010.



Chief guests were: Mr. A.Z.M. Ismil Babul, general secretary of the Narayangong District. Mr. Shyam Sherpa and Porkash

Sesta of the Nepal Shotokan Karate and Mr. Hassan Uzmanmony, general secretary of the Bangladesh Martial Arts Confederation.



#### India



On behalf of the Seiko Kai International executive and all Seiko Kai members we wish to congratulate Bharat Sharma sensei of New Delhi on his election and appointment as Secretary General of the All India Karate Do Federation.

#### Canada

# 40th Annual Beach Practice.

Sato sensei has been teaching in Canada for 40 years. Not only that but each year for the last 40 years he has initiated and participated in a beach practice in the middle of the winter. If you live in a tropical or subtropical country a beach practice sounds a kind of cool. But in Canada in the winter even in a relatively warm place like Vancouver the

temperature can be below freezing with sometime snow on the ground. The practice always ends with a march into the sea. Temperature of the seawater is usually well below 10 degree Celsius.



## No Sato Cup

Due to the Winter Olympics to be held in Vancouver and Whistler in February 2010 there will not be a Sato Cup this year. The Olympic Winter Games are using all large venues and there are severe traffic restrictions during the Olympics.

#### Wakai Sensei

The world's four times kata champion from Japan will come to Canada again to teach members of the British Columbia Shito Ryu Seiko Kai Association on May 26 to June 1, 2010

#### Australia



Kanno Sensei, Branch Chief of Tokushima Seiko-Kai Japan, visited Australia last year as part of Suzuki Soke's first visit. Kanno Sensei has been invited back and will be visiting the Australian Hombu in Brisbane on 22<sup>nd</sup> and 23<sup>rd</sup> May.

## **Membership Fees**

Please your membership fees for Shito Ryu Seiko Kai International as soon as possible. You can pay it into our bank account (see details below) or by Western Union to Wim Tewinkel.

The fees are US \$ 50.00 if you have one dojo and/or less than 50 members or else US \$ 100.00.

The details of our bank account are: Toronto Dominion Trust Institute: TDOMCATTTOR (all letters) International Swift Number: BOFAUS3NXXX Branch number 047 Account # is 0047 5201968 under Shito Ryu Seiko Kai International. The bank is: TD Canada Trust Kerrisdale 2198 W 41st Ave V6M 1Z1 ph:604-261-1301 fx:604-261-3576.

Seiko-Kai International

Japan, Canada, Argentina, Venezuela, Ghana, India, Sri Lanka, Nepal, Macau, Chile, Philippines, Australia, Iran, Saudi Arabia, Germany, Portugal, USA, Switzerland, Bangladesh,